
 

October 30, 2023 
 
Epic Water Filters 
Attn: Rob Dodge 
6333 Dry Creek Pkwy Ste. 1 
Niwot, CO 80503 
 
Sent via E-Mail: rob@epicwaterfilters.com; CC: matt@epicwaterfilters.com  
 
Dear Rob and Team,  
 
The Pinellas County Division of Environmental Management would like to extend a 
special thank you to Epic Water Filters for their continued support of the 2023 Cross 
Bayou and Joe’s Creek Cleanup event on Saturday, October 21st, 2023! The benefits of 
the cleanup extend well beyond the physical removal of debris. 

 
Our sponsors enable education and increase public awareness which prevents future 
littering and creates advocates for the environment. Thank you for your donation of 50 
water bottles with filters valued at $2,500. Donations to this event are tax deductible. 

 
Your support makes it possible for events like these to exist and to make the community a 
GREAT place to live. If you would like to see photos from the event, they will be posted 
on our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/PinellasEnviroNews. 
 

 
 
 
 

Thank you again for your generous donation! 
 
 
 
Sadie Alderson 
Environmental Specialist – Watershed Protection 
Division of Environmental Management 
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